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June 29, 2021 E-mail 
 
 
Rebecca Truka 
Regional Environmental Leader 
Hexion Inc. 
470 South Second Street 
Springfield, OR  97477 
 
Re: Cleaner Air Oregon (CAO) Emission Inventory Extension Request 
 
Dear Rebecca Truka: 
 
Lane Regional Air Protection Agency (“LRAPA”) received your letter dated June 18, 2021, 
requesting a second extension to the submittal date for the Cleaner Air Oregon (CAO) 
Emissions Inventory. LRAPA understands that the Hexion location in Springfield, Oregon has a 
new owner audit agreement with US EPA related to their Toxic Release Inventory emissions 
and that US EPA has approved an extension for completing the new owner audit report. LRAPA 
has confirmed with US EPA that this agreement exists and that an extension has been granted. 
Based on the criteria listed in OAR 340-245-0030(3)(a)(b), LRAPA approves this extension 
request as related to the CAO Emission Inventory because the new owner audit report may 
impact emissions-related information required to be submitted for the CAO Emissions Inventory.  
 
The CAO Emissions Inventory Form (AQ520) is now due by December 1, 2021, under the 
authority in OAR 340-245-0030(3). 
 
Please note that the second extension request letter indicates that Hexion will be conducting 
testing to further refine the inputs and emission calculations for TRI reportable chemicals. 
Hexion should review any test protocols with LRAPA to ensure the results will be acceptable 
under the CAO program. 
 
Please contact LRAPA to clarify any questions you may have regarding the emissions inventory 
and risk assessment process. LRAPA appreciates Hexion’s efforts in complying with Cleaner Air 
Oregon. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Max Hueftle, P.E., BCEE 
Operations Manager 
(541) 736-1056, ext. 231 
Email:  max@lrapa.org 

https://www.oregon.gov/deq/aq/cao/Documents/AQ520Form.xlsx
mailto:max@lrapa.org

